
     

  

 

 

 

 

Welcome to our autumn newsletter! 

We want to share with you some of the fantastic things we will be getting up to in Nursery in the 

academy this term. 

 

Nursery English 

During our autumn term we will be sharing loads of 

exciting books. These will include books by the 

Author Eric Carle as our classroom has been named 

‘Carle Class’ after this particular author. We will be 

looking at how to hold books and understanding 

that print has meaning. 

We will also begin looking at sounds through song, 

rhymes and also how we can make sounds using 

our body. 

 

 

Nursery Maths 
As part of our maths curriculum we will be learning 
to recite numbers up to and beyond 5. We will be 
using maths songs and rhymes to be able to recite 

these numbers as well as using our fingers to 
represent numbers. 

 
We will also begin to look at and explore 2D shapes. 

This will include the language associated with 
shape. 

Nursery PHSE 
As part of PHSE we will be looking at families and in 

particular our own families and those who are 
important to us.  

We will also focus on self-care such as washing our 
hands and introducing classroom rules and 

routines. 
Most of all we want to take the opportunity to build 

positive relationships within our classroom and 
make meaningful friendships. 

Nursery Wider Curriculum 
Understanding the world is a focus within the 

nursery setting and this will include celebrating and 
understanding days such as bonfire night, Diwali, 

Christmas and also birthdays.  
Pretend play will be a huge aspect of our time in 
nursery. This can be expressed within the kitchen 
and family role play area, the construction corner 

and also sand and water play. These areas will 
constantly be changing in order to cover topics that 

we are exploring in other areas of learning. 
Nursery Homework 

During this term we will be sending home ‘cuddle 
books’ for you to enjoy. These are something you 
can share and read to your child so that they can 
begin to explore reading books for pleasure. Once 
you have enjoyed the book you can send it back and 
your child can pick another book that they are 
interested in.  

 

Nursery Other information 
We have our PE lesson for half an hour on a 
Tuesday morning. These sessions will be tailored to 
suit our classroom to ensure all children have the 
chance to participate.   
It would be great if you could send some pictures in 
of important family members to help us explore our 
family in PHSE 
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